
eNEWS: THIS WEEKEND- Christmas Fair & Advent Evensong 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          

   

   

WANTED 

 
Items for the following Stalls at the parish Christmas Fair at the TCC 

Saturday 29th November 11am until 1pm 
 

Tombola, Bric-a-Brac, Toys, Books, Raffle…. 

Please contact Martin Grubb mjwgrubb@btinternet.com 
or 

Richard Williams rickthevic@gmail.com 
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Planning Committee - Alert 
 

Dear Resident 

URGENT Warning:  

Our community may never be the same again after  
18

th 
December 2014.  

Are you prepared for the devastation  
if Stratford Planning Committee vote through the  

270 new houses on Loxley Road? 
  
You have the opportunity to stop this development. But before I explain how, I 
want to remind you why this matters.  
 
And this letter will take 2 minutes to read. It is critical. 
 
So let me briefly explain…    
If this huge housing development goes ahead there will be an increase of 500+ 
cars on our local roads in peak times every day, mostly on Loxley Road.  
 
The congestion will be terrible. And these cars will increase the chances of 
serious accidents for all, including our children. There will also be an increase 
in carbon monoxide with unknown led pollution and possible health side 
effects. 
 
And not only that… 
…with a doubling of the number of houses on Loxley Road the community will 
never be the same again. The familiarity of residents will give way to a 
community that is too large to be familiar. Pedestrians will be unknown and 
crime may well increase. 
 
But there is more, please bear with me, before I share how we can stop 
this… 
Wildlife habitats will be decimated.  
 
New traffic lights will be placed at the end of Tiddington Road and on Clopton 
Bridge to cope with these houses. This will increase your journey times across 
the bridge.  
 
And for families it gets worse. There will be pressure on school places. Our 
local parents will face the difficulty of having to place children of a similar age 
at different schools, with longer travelling times. 
 
But the noise and pollution from these cars will be nothing compared to… 
 
…the disturbance during 3 years of construction work…, with earth moving 
equipment, lorries, mud on the roads, drilling, cement mixers and other 
disturbances.  
 
I’m sorry to share the above.  
 
But this will all happen and more. UNLESS… 
 

  



…you, me and all of our neighbours and community spend 2 hours of our time 
attending one meeting. That’s all we need to do, to stop the above. 
 
Let’s stop the profiteering developers who care nothing for our community. 
They are taking advantage of the Core Strategy timing loophole to force 
through this development. This development is simply not necessary here. 
 
Quite simply…this is the FINAL DECISION on whether to allow 270 
houses to be built on Loxley Road (using land on Arden Heath Farm).  
  
With you, we have a chance of stopping this development. Without you and 
every one of our community we have no chance.  
 
It is that simple.  
 
We have been advised, by other successful objectors, that unless residents 
show opposition, a full community turn out, attending the committee, we have 
little chance of winning.  
 
So, it is up to YOU…  
 
…attend and stop the development, or stay at home and miss your moment in 
history to make a difference, for our community. A moment that will make a 
difference for generations to come. 
 

But what exactly should you do to attend? 
 

Firstly, please get a pen! 
Then add the following date and time of the meeting to your diary: 

 
- 5pm on Thursday 18th December. 
- Address of meeting: District Council Offices, Elizabeth House, Church 

Street, Stratford. (Members of the CAUSE committee, plus local Ward 
Councilors’ will be speaking against the development.)  

 
…and you are right 5pm on a Thursday is not the best time! But the developers 
will be happy with this timing, so let’s make sure they do not take advantage of 
this.  
 
Attending the meeting will be enough of a contribution from you, no questions 
or speech will be needed!  
 
It is simply our numbers together that will make THE DIFFERENCE. Every 
single person counts. You being there is critical.   
  
And one more thing… 
Just so we know numbers who will be attending please reply to this 
email, if not already done so, with the words:     “Yes, I will be there.” 
 
Thank you for reading.  Thank you for putting the date in your diary. 
 
Thank you for emailing Tony Goddard antonyjgoddard@googlemail.com 
 
 See you there, on Thursday 18th December @ 5pm, with the rest of the 
community. 

Yours sincerely, Janie Swaby 
Writing on behalf of CAUSE Committee and for our community. 

 
 

mailto:antonyjgoddard@googlemail.com


PLANNNG APPLICATION 

Have you made your views know about the Margaret Court planning 
application? 

IF NOT then it is not too late to do so - but you need to be quick! 

You can do this on-line by going to  

http://apps.stratford.gov.uk/eplanning/  

and entering the reference 14/01127/OUT on the search screen  

or by going direct to the application page at 

http://apps.stratford.gov.uk/eplanning/AppDetail.aspx?appkey=N4HLEYPM00C00 

- you then select the 'Comment' tab at the top right and enter your details and 

comments. 
 

Tiddington is our village – your views and votes are essential - get involved 
now! 

 

TCC FILM NIGHT 
Friday 5 December 

Refreshments available 30 minutes before each film 

Family Film 5.30 for 6pm                            Main Film 8 for 8.30pm 

       

TCC Family Films: Just £10 for the whole family (up to 2adults & 3 children) 

for a whole year! Yes just £10 a family for a year….  

Buy now whilst these silly prices last! 

 
 

TCC Main Feature Films: Just £20 for a whole year!  

Yes just £20 per adult for a year…. Buy now whilst these great prices last! 
 

 

http://apps.stratford.gov.uk/eplanning/
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The Tiddington Community Centre building will be  

50 years old in 2015 
and we aim to have celebrations over the weekend of  

Friday, Saturday, Sunday 26/27/28 June 2015!  
If you wish to be involved and attend then please click on  

YES PLEASE below and send me an email so that you will be 
included in our Party… 

 
 

 
 
 

Actual plans for the weekend are still in development! 
However we plan to have a family Barn Dance and BBQ 

either the Friday or Saturday evening 26 or 27 on  

June. 
IF you are a Barn Dance Caller OR play in a Barn Dance 
Band and would be interested in playing for us on one of 

these dates then please contact Rob.  
rob.cobley@touchwoodonline.com 
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ALMOST DECEMBER! 

email SARAH COTON sarahcoton@btinternet.com 
To join in our GIANT Advent Calendar… details below. 

  

#  
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ADVENT EVENSONG 
The Choir will be singing Evensong for Advent Sunday this  

Sunday 30th November at 6.30pm 

  

 
 

LOST/STOLEN? 
The chair in this picture has gone “missing” 
from the Lady Chapel of St James’ Church… 

please email me if you have seen it or can 
find it for sale somewhere! 

 
 

  



  

 

 

REMEMBER THIS in November 2013? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



And our Philippines Quiz? And our purchase of ShelterBoxes? 

 
November 2014 update… 

  Click here to view this email in your browser  
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ShelterBox news - November 2014  

  

 

 
  

  

It is almost a year since the most powerful storm ever recorded hit the island communities of the Philippines. 

Thanks to the support of our donors, ShelterBox launched one of its largest responses to date and is still 

today committed to assisting families that were affected by the storm. 
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Throughout this past week, ShelterBox has reflected upon Typhoon Haiyan as we remember the 

communities in the Philippines that suffered at the violence of the storm and the communities around the 

world that rallied together in their support. 

Everyone at ShelterBox would like to thank our donors who expressed such immense generosity and allowed 

us to work to assist families following Typhoon Haiyan. 

  
  

  

 

 'Thank you' from Chip Chip  
  

In the village of Machumben, lived one of the 

estimated five million children who were affected by 

Typhoon Haiyan. His name was Chip Chip. 

At the time of writing, Chip Chip was five years old 

and was one of 18 in his family. His mum was also 

seven months pregnant when the storm hit their 

home. 

Thanks to ShelterBox donors, Chip Chip and his 

family received a ShelterBox tent and other aid 

items allowing them to continue farming their land 

and beginning to rebuild their destroyed home. 

Read more about Chip Chip's story here 

  
  

  

 

 Continued commitment in the 
Philippines  
  

Thanks to the generosity of our donors, we have 

maintained our commitment to the Philippines and 

are extending the type of help we are able to offer 

these communities, several months after the 

Typhoon first struck. 

After a careful assessment process, ShelterBox 

entered into four project partnerships with leading 

international agencies including ACTED (Agency for 

Technical Cooperation and Development), Handicap 

International, Catholic Relief Services (CRS) and 

Islamic Relief Worldwide (IRW) which will lead to the 

construction of nearly 1,700 ‘core transitional’ 

shelters. 

Read more about these projects here 
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 'Rice, sugar and salt’ – Lessons 
learned from seven months in 
the Philippines  
  

ShelterBox has been working with multiple project 

partners to construct almost 1,700 shelters for 

families affected by Typhoon Haiyan. 

Our Philippines country coordinator Toby Ash 

reflects on his experiences whilst working closely 

with these partners: 

'ShelterBox’s response to the calamity that hit this 

part of the Philippines last year, has been its most 

complicated and multi-faceted to date. 

'Institutionally it has been a learning process, but 

one which will hold us in good stead in tackling the 

complex shelter issues that will invariably be thrown 

our way in the future.' 

Read the full article at the ShelterBox website 
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© ShelterBox 2014  

ShelterBox is a registered charity in England and Wales number 1096479  

ShelterBox is a Charity independent of Rotary International and the Rotary Foundation. 

ShelterBox, Unit 1 Water-Ma-Trout, Helston, Cornwall, TR13 0LW, United Kingdom. Company Number (4612652)  
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TCC Clubs & Classes 

Monday 

1.15pm Pilates with Dom 

£7 per session 
pd.abernethy@googlemail.com 

3pm TCC Circuit Training 

£5 All ages welcome- Rob 
rob.cobley@touchwoodonline.com 

7 for 7.30pm BINGO 

Every other Monday 

from 29 September 

7.45pm Shades on Black - Band Practice 

Every 4th week from 28July - Contact Geoff 
gjmunford@talk21.com 

 

Tuesday 

4pm Children’s’ Sparkle Dancing Classes with Natalie  

natalie_b997@hotmail.com 

 

Wednesday 

Stratford Hospice Tea-Dance  

2pm £2.50 including Tea and Biscuits – all welcome. Contact Christine 
cwaddams@btinternet.com  

TCC Ballroom Dancing – every week 

6.30pm Beginners 
7.15pm Intermediates 
8.15pm Stayers 

With Jo £5/session or email Rob 
joannasharp@binton.wanadoo.co.uk 
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Thursday 

1.30pm ZUMBA GOLD Dancing: for all ages… 

With Cate £4/session 
Cate@camelliafitness.co.uk 

Every 3rd Thursday 
7.30pm Tiddington WI 

book by email to 
jenny.cobley@touchwoodonline.com  

 

Friday 

2pm Tea & Chat: Free Tea & Cake 

Every week just come along & enjoy a chat and a cuppa!  
We meet in the Meeting Room and everyone is welcome – No Charge…. 

TCC Film Night 
1st Friday every Month – from 3 October 

3October, 7November, 5December BUT 9January2015 

5.30 for 6pm Family Film 
8 for 8.30pm Adult Film 

Details from Stewart Band sbandone@aol.com 

 

Saturday 

8pm until 11pm – Ballroom Dancing for everyone! 

Every 3
rd

 Saturday 18 Oct, 15 Nov and 20 Dec 

£4.50 per dancer… come and enjoy the fun… 

 

Details from derekmosson125@btinternet.com 

 

Sunday 

6 – 7.30pm BlueFish Youth Group  

For 10yrs+ Every Sunday during term time.  
Contact Anthony acey.williams@googlemail.com 

See also facebook.com/BlueFishYouthGroup 

 

Every day during term time 

TIDDINGTON Pre-School  
9am to 1pm 

Contact Julie 
julieclutton@btinternet.com 

mailto:Cate@camelliafitness.co.uk
mailto:jenny.cobley@touchwoodonline.com
mailto:sbandone@aol.com
mailto:derekmosson125@btinternet.com
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For all TCC Information and Bookings 

Email TCC Chair rob.cobley@touchwoodonline.com 
 

 

www.tiddingtoncommunitycentre.org.uk 

St James’ Church, Alveston www.stjamesalveston.co.uk 

 

  

     
  

     

 

 
 

 

 
 

   

 
 

 
 

To Unsubscribe email  rob.cobley@touchwoodonline.com 
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